
Week ending 6th July 2018 Newsletter 
 
Recruitment continues over the summer at a slower rate but we are working to stock up and 
prepare for what we hope will be a busy winter season 3. Many thanks to all those sites that have 
got back to me to say they are happy to keep recruiting. Please check you green viral swabs and let 
me know if you need replacements. Once again, a huge thank you for all your recruitment efforts.  
Gilly (Trial Manager) 
 

RECRUITS across all FOUR centres: 359  

 
SOUTHAMPTON CENTRE  
 

!!!!! JULY COMPETITION – Next Recruit !!!!! 
 

**** June Competition winner - Three Swans - first site to 
recruit after a 3 month gap. Chocolates on their way **** 
 
Well done to these sites who have all recruited in June.  
 

 
 

Important Reminders 
 

 Chest X-ray are approved for Poole Hospital NHS FT; Portsmouth Hospitals NHS Trust 

(QA); Salisbury NHS FT; UHS NHS FT; Poole Hospital NHS FT;  Kent and Canterbury Hospital 
(East Kent University NHS FT). Please refer any patients if near enough. 

 Viral swabs (green) expire 01 July 2018 artic-pc@soton.ac.uk for replacements  

 Blood test uptake is low. Please refer to the video link for the best technique for 

fingerpick (FROM 1 MIN TO 2 MIN 30 SEC)  
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=PwnI7aHE5N8 

 Diary Please emphasise the importance of diary completion and return 
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